
Senate Standing Committee on Economics 

ANSWERS TO QUESTIONS ON NOTICE 

Treasury Portfolio 

Budget Estimates 

4 – 6 June 2013 

 

Question: BET 448 

 

Topic:   Protective Security Policy Framework 

 

Written:  17 June 2013 

 

Senator BUSHBY asked: 

 

448. Provide an update for your department/agency, including what is your current compliance 
level, what are you doing to manage risk, what is being done to comply with the mandatory 
requirements and details of any department/agency specific policies and procedures. 

 

Answer: 
 

448. Agencies have until 1 August 2013 to comply with the Protective Security Policy Framework 
(SPF). The Treasury will be compliant. 
All internal security policies required by the PSPF have been written.  Policies on governance 
personal security were endorsed by management in May 2013.  Policies on information and 
physical security will be finalised during July 2013. 


